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From the Headteacher 10th June 2022
I’m sure you will all have read the message that was sent out this morning regarding the 
staffing changes for September. I am delighted that Mrs Taylor-Dickens will be 
headteacher of Willow Bank Infants from September, as I know that she will only add to 
the many things that make Willow Bank Infants a wonderful school. 
I am also just as pleased that Mrs Leviss will be staying on with us, replacing Mrs Lewis 
who is sadly leaving us, as is Mrs Davies. Both Mrs Lewis and Mrs Davies will be missed 
by our Willow Bank community and we wish them the very best for the future. 
The Governors will be sending out the annual Parent Survey on Monday 13th June. This 
is a quick online survey and we would be grateful if you could all take a few minutes to 
answer the questions. Your opinion and suggestions are really important to us, and we 
really appreciate the feedback we get from the surveys. The link will be sent on Monday 
via Parentmail.
Owing to the changes in staffing at the Junior school, they won’t be in a position to 
introduce the Year 2 children to their new teachers until July. We have arranged a 
special transition day for our Year 2s on Monday 11th July. Ahead of this date, we will be 
organising short visits for small groups of Year 2s to the Juniors. We will also be 
organising some internal transition days to allow our EYFS and Year 1 children the 
opportunity to visit their new classrooms and meet their new teachers over the next few 
days.
And finally, if there are any parents or family members who would like to take on the 
care and maintenance of the school’s front garden from September, please get in touch 
with me or the school office.
Have a lovely weekend!  

Michelle Masters

Diary Dates
June

13th Class 
Photograph Day

21st Welcome to 
New EYFS 
Parents 
Meeting

22nd Transition Day 
(not for Year 2)

23rd Sports’ Day

23rd Year 1 to Year 2 
Transition 
Meeting

28th Reserve Sports’ 
Day

28th EYFS to Year 1 
Transition 
Meeting
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Class Bulletin Links
Rabbits Foxes

Badgers Owls

Squirrels Hedgehogs

https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin/571289
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin_/572406
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin/571297
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/bulletin/570256
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/weekly_bulletin_/572405
https://www.willowbankinfant.com/web/bulletin/570257
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Congratulations!


